
Liebe Alumni! den 27. April, 2007 

 

 

Although I retired in June of 2005, taught one class in 05-06, and as of June 06 

retired completely, I am still participating in some of the German Club activities 

with the new HEHS German teacher Jeanie Brew. 

 

One of the activities that I would definitely like to continue is the annual 

Fahrradpicknick.  It is a long-time tradition that HEHS German Alumni, as well as 

current German students, have been invited to.  Bike riding is a common German 

activity and it can also be a good workout, but any alumni that just want to drive 

to the picnic spot are also welcome (and won’t be made fun of). 

 

So, once again, I would like to invite all of you out there to our annual 

DEUTSCHKLUB FAHRRADPICKNICK this year held on Saturday, June 2 at the 

Poplar Creek Forest Preserve on Route 59 just south of Old Shoe Factory Road.  

(Google map link) 

 

We will begin to cycle from HEHS at 9:30 a.m. and then as usual will play some 

softball, grill bratwurst, eat potato salad und so weiter… 

 

Why don't you stop by and say Guten Tag !! 

Bring your spouse/friend/kids.  Let me know if you can make it. 

 

e-mail:  HerrTaylor@comcast.net 

 

If you can’t make it, drop me a line anyway and 

if you have time, check out my ever-changing website: 

http://www.reinhardtaylor.us/school/index.html 

 

 

Viele liebe Grüße,   
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